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IMPORTANT INFORMATION ABOUT YOUR DRINKING WATER SERVICE LINES 

 
As mandated by the United States Environmental Protection Agency (U.S. EPA) Lead and 

Copper Rule Revisions, water systems are required to prepare and maintain a Lead Service Line 

(LSL) inventory, to identify lines that contain or possibly contain lead.   

The purpose of the inventory is to identify the material utilized throughout the system, 

both the City responsible infrastructure within the public street and the customer responsible 

infrastructure that begins immediately beyond the water meter.  The City of Dinuba is 

committed to delivering safe drinking water and we encourage customers to inspect your water 

connection.  

The City of Dinuba has submitted its initial LSL inventory to the U.S. EPA, and which 

indicates that 50% of the connections did not include lead materials during construction.  This 

initial step is followed with further verifications and LSL inventory maintenance and updates to 

continue to protect public health.  The remaining accounts were listed as “unknown” service 

line material at this time, pending the City’s ongoing work with a consultant to identifying them. 

As a City of Dinuba water customer, a notice will be sent to those service connections 

that were classified as “unknown”.  This LSL inventory, and subsequent notice, is not a result of 

an emergency, but rather due to uncertain materials.  In the past, various materials may have 

been used during construction of the system that may include lead or galvanized pipe. Lead 

Service Lines (LSL) or certain galvanized pipeline can potentially place you at risk for exposure to 

lead; therefore, the line will only need to be replaced if it is determined to be LSL or Galvanized 

Requiring Replacement (GRR). 

The City of Dinuba has not encountered any lead service lines in the past, but we will be 

required to verify that our system does not contain them. The digital copy of the submitted 

inventory may be accessed by clicking on this link:  https://dinuba.org/images/2025/Service-Line-

Inventory-Summary-2025.xlsx  
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